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                         MAIDU NEIGHBORS                                 

   MAIDU NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

Neighborhood Garage Sale 

April 25, 2015, from 8 am until 1 pm 
 

 

If you should decide to participate in the neighborhood garage sale, what do you get 

for your $10? 

 

 

* Advertising in Sacramento Bee, Roseville Press Tribune, Pennysaver, 

 Craigslist, Neighborhood Web Site, and Neighborhood Facebook page. 

 

 * Your address appears on our map which will be available online for 

 download before the sale. 

 

* Maps handed out by our volunteers at entrances to our neighborhood on the 

 day of the sale. 

 

* A garage sale kit to help you get started . 

 

* Eligibility to win one of several prizes offered by neighborhood business 

 owners. 

 

* More space in your home post-sale (we hope!). 

 

 

And everyone who attends any of our events will benefit as the funds we raise sup-

port our activities like National Night Out and our annual Park Clean-up & BBQ. 

 

It’s a true value no matter how you participate!  Fill out the form below and attach a 

check.  Remember the April 17 deadline if you want to be included in the garage 

sale map.  Here’s to a good sale day! 

 

If you have any questions, please come to our meeting on March 24 (see details on 

page 3) or you may also send your questions to “feedback (at) maiduna.com” if you’d 

like. 
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            RCONA 

Garage Sale Registration 

 

Name___________________________________________ Telephone #_________________________ 

 

Street Address______________________________________   E-mail___________________________ 

_____$10 enclosed for April 25 Garage Sale. 

_____I do not plan to participate, but I would like to donate $____ to the Maidu Neighborhood Association. 

_____I would like to help with map distribution or filling of balloons the day of the sale. 

_____I would like to donate a raffle prize. 

 

Make your check out to Maidu Neighborhood Association.  Send form & check to Mary Steele, Treasurer, 1390 Cloverdale 

Circle, Roseville, CA 95661, by April 17 to get your address listed on the map.   



 

Maidu Senior Center Tea Dance 
 

The Maidu Senior Center is sponsoring afternoon dances for adults over 50.  The Maidu 

Community Center at 1550 Maidu Drive is the setting for the dances on the second and 

fourth Thursdays of the month, March 12 and March 26, starting at 1:15 pm and ending at 

3:30 pm.  There will be live music and the entrance fee is $4 for members of the Maidu Sen-

ior Center and $5 for non-members.  If you have questions, call the Senior Center at (916) 

774-5960.  The Senior Center will continue sponsoring dances throughout the year if there’s 

good attendance and support.    

 

 

Crime Corner - Crime Analysis 

by David Allen 
 

At our February Maidu Neighborhood Association meeting, we enjoyed a presentation by Roseville Po-

lice Department Crime Analysts Amanda Wardelman and Jason Rudolph.  As Crime Analysts, Amanda 

and Jason help patrolmen and detectives know where to target their policing to have the greatest effect. 

They base their recommendations on patterns they find in various data sources, communications with 

analysts in other departments, environmental factors and recent crime trends.  They use computers to 

help them analyze crime data and statistical methods to make predictions about where crimes are most 

likely to occur. 

 

The Crime Analysts also feed their recommendations directly to Roseville citizens.  If you receive the 

Public Safety and Neighborhood News from the Roseville Police Department, many of the tips at the 

beginning of these newsletters come from the Crime Analysts.  They’ve provided such topics as catalyt-

ic converter theft and mail theft warnings. 

 

What was their number one tip?  If you see anything suspicious, call it in!  Your call may not result in an 

arrest that day, but the information you provide adds important data points they can use to predict and 

help solve crimes.  Trust your gut.  Call it in.  The telephone number for Roseville Police is 774-5000. 
 

 

Library News 
by Fran Webb 

 

The date for the Book Mobile Launch Party has been revised.  Come to Vernon Street Town Square on 

Saturday, April 11, for the unveiling of the Roseville Public Library's new Mobile Library.  Enjoy some 

children's crafts, photo opportunities with the Mobile Library, story time, and more!  The hours of the 

event are 1 pm to 3 pm and you can participate FREE. 

 

New self-check stations and security gates have been installed at all three libraries.  New exterior and 

interior book returns have been installed at Maidu and Downtown Libraries.  Martha Riley Library 

should have theirs installed by date of this publication if all goes well. 

 

Online account payment is now available to better assist you.  You pay your account by using your Li-

brary username and password to log into your Library account and then click "Library Online Payments" 

from the options on the left.  Enter your information, submit, and you're done!  Be sure to read the pay-

ment instructions before beginning a transaction.  

 

Don't forget to check the library web site for other programs, classes, and events throughout the year at  

www.roseville.ca.us/library.  
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Neighborhood Ads 
 
Swimming Pool Service - Kaysen's Sparkling Pools, Owner Jeff Kaysen, Ph 916-834-9182.  Calif. Con-

tractors License #964987, BBB Member.  Providing weekly pool maintenance and all above-ground 

repairs since 2005 for Maidu and surrounding area.  Very reasonable rates. 

 

Are you having trouble losing those extra pounds?  Need help making lifestyle changes to improve your 

health or want to increase your energy?  It's time to invest in yourself with the help of a Certified Health 

Coach.  For more info go to www.wisdomforwellness.com or call Linda Barber 916-768-1139. 

 

Local Farmers Market 
 

Now you can pick up your prescription and your green beans in the same trip.  Kaiser Permanente Rose-

ville Medical Center hosts a farmers market every Thursday at 1600 Eureka Road in the Courtyard.  The 

hours are 10 am to 3 pm, year round.  (You don’t need to be a Kaiser member to shop at the farmers 

market.) 

 

Maidu Museum and Historic Site (MMHS) 
 

Night Out at the Museum/3rd Saturday Art Walk will be held on March 21 from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm at 

the Maidu Museum and Historic Site, 1970 Johnson Ranch Drive, Roseville.  There will be a reception 

for “The Lettered Life of a Mountain Maidu Woman:  An Archival Portrait of Marie Mason Potts” pre-

sented by guest curator Terri Castaneda.  There will also be the closing reception for “Indigenous Peo-

ples Days” featuring Tiffany Adams.  This Art Walk event is FREE.  

 

There will be a campfire on Friday, April 17.  Storytelling has been an important part of Native Ameri-

can culture for thousands of years.  Sit under the stars at the outdoor amphitheater to enjoy native stories 

around the campfire.  MMHS will provide roasting sticks and marshmallows for a sweet program's end 

to this family event.  Museum doors open at 7 pm.  Program starts at 7:30 pm. 

 

The April 17 Campfire will be FREE when you show your Roseville Public Library Card in celebration 

of National Library Week.  Call MMHS at 774-5934 if you need more information. 

 

 

Newsletter Delivery  --  We are looking for two individuals to deliver approximately 30 

newsletters once a month.  It’s easy; you walk a specified route and drop a newsletter on the 

front porch.  The area includes houses on Jo Court, McKinley, Sally, and Rebecca.  Send an e-

mail to jckidd@hotmail.com if you can volunteer.  We need you. 

 

 

The next meeting of the Maidu Neighborhood Association will be held on Tuesday, March 24, 

2015, at 7 pm  at Sargeant School, 1200 Ridgecrest.  We meet in the Activity Room which is 

toward the back of the school.  Enter off N. Cirby.  Our meetings give you a chance to get to 

know your neighbors and hear what’s happening in the neighborhood.  A Roseville Police Of-

ficer gives a crime report at each meeting.    

 
                                           Search for Maidu N.A. on Facebook and “like” us. 

Our web site is maiduna.com 
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